
 

Board of Selectmen 
                
       

 

Date of Meeting:  Monday, June 7th, 2021 

Time:    6:00 PM – 6:26 PM 

Members Present: Chair Matt Mecum; Selectmen Jamie Underwood and Seth Ridinger; 

April Steward, Town Administrator; and FinCom 

 

The meeting commenced at 6:00 PM. 

Financial Warrants were signed in agreement. 

Pledge of Allegiance was recited. 

 

 

One Day Liquor License Approval: Georgianna Stowe: 

 

Jamie Underwood made a motion to approve the Once Day Liquor License for Georgianna Stowe, 

Seth Ridinger seconded. Voted all in favor. 

 

Vote to authorize concert on the Common: Andrew Wilcox Band 

• July 17, 2021 

• August 15, 2021 

This meeting agenda item was passed over. Seth informed the Board that this did not need to be 

voted on as the Parks and Rec dept oversee the Common area.  

 

Joint Meeting with Finance Committee and Final Review of Warrant: 

Town Moderator Kim Rozak discussed Articles 1-10 and how they would be presented to the 

Town. Matt Mecum mentioned that he will move to take Articles 1-10 collectively. 

Matt asked Kim to potentially move two articles up on the warrant: Article regarding 85 Sewell 

Street and the Article regarding the budget. He stated that it is hot out and would like to allow 

seniors to not sit in the sun for too long. Kim continued to review the remaining articles with the 

Board and FinCom and determine who would read them and how they would be presented to the 

residents.  

 

At 6:11 PM (on recording) Dave Butler asked FinCom to make a motion. It was seconded and 

approved unanimously; there was no further discussion – unable to hear actual motion on 

recording. 

 

At 6:26 PM, Seth Ridinger made a motion to adjourn, Jamie Underwood seconded. Voted all in 

favor.  

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Alison Mack, Assistant to the Board of Selectmen 

 
 



 

Meeting Materials 

 

Agenda     On File in The Board of Selectmen’s Office 

Town Meeting Warrant   On File in The Board of Selectmen’s Office 

One Day Liquor License: Pine Ridge Farm On File in The Board of Selectmen’s Office 

 

 

 

 

 

 


